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Government 
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Mr Greg Walters ADELAIDE SA 5001 
Chief Executive Officer T: (08) 8235 5580 

Peninsula Ports Pty Ltd E: ministerchampion@sa.gov.au 

By email: gregwalters@peninsulaports.com.au 

Dear Mr Walters 

Thank you for your correspondence received on 15 August 2022 requesting a 

two-year extension to the development authorisation periods to substantially 
commence and complete the construction of the approved Port Spencer Grain Export 
Facility. 

| have noted the reasons for your request, including the extent and value of work 
already undertaken to progress the project and to complete secondary approval 
requirements. 

Having carefully reviewed the matter, | can advise that your request has been 
approved. The operative date to substantially commence and complete construction 
of the approved development (previously authorised under Conditions 2 and 3 in the 
South Australian Government Gazette dated 13 August 2020 pp4314-4319) is now 
6 August 2024 and 6 August 2029 respectively, pursuant to s115(8) of the Planning, 
Development and Infrastructure Act 2016. 

Given the time since the original approval was granted, and implementation of the 
new planning system and associated policy settings, reflected in the new impact 
assessed (not restricted) pathway, every endeavour should be made to commence 
and complete the development within the revised timeframes. This would include the 
timely submission of final drawings and plans to satisfy the conditions of approval. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mr Simon Neldner, Team Leader — Environmental Impact Assessment on 
(08) 7109 7058 or via email at simon.neldner@sa.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon Nick Champion MP 
Minister for Planning 
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